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First of all, we would like to welcome 2 new members to the PTA, Carrie Taylor & Helen Wallace. New 

members bring new ideas and allow us to continue supporting the school. Should anyone be interested in 

joining the PTA please do not hesitate to contact us on our email address at the bottom of the Newsletter, or 

speak to any of the PTA Members.  

 

It has been a tough year for fundraising, but we have a few plans in place to help us replenish the school 

funds, all to ensure that we can continue to support the pupils and staff at the school with both equipment 

and treats. 

 

This year we have supported the school with a large donation towards the outdoor play area, which looks 

absolutely fantastic, as well as purchasing the Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies. What a great year group they are, 

we hope that it acts as a wonderful reminder of their time at Kirkbride Primary, and wish them the very best 

when they move up to Year 7.  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Cinema Afternoon – Thursday 8th July 

 

The PTA are supplying some sweet treats for the children to enjoy. Where possible we would like to ask for 

a £1 donation towards this event. Donations can be made via our Paypal account (see instructions below), or 

to the school.  

 

Ice-Cream Van – Friday 9th July 

 

Once again we have been able to book the ice-cream van so that all the pupils can have a treat on their way 

home. A fantastic way to start the weekend. 

 

Quiz 

 

Keep your eyes peeled for a fundraising quiz which can be bought from the following places:  

 

- Inn at The Bush 

- Kirkbride Village Shop 

- G W Rudd Motor Engineering  
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- The Hope & Anchor, Port Carlisle 

- The Spotted Toadstool 

 

Quiz sheets can be returned to these locations or emailed to the PTA email address. Quiz sheets can also be 

emailed to anyone wishing to take part who can’t pick one up. Payment can be made via Paypal.   

 

Gin Night – Friday 10th September 

 

We have set a new date for our much anticipated Gin Night. Please can we ask all ticket/wristband holders to 

contact us to confirm that the new date is convenient for you at Kirkbridepta@gmail.com. If it is not, we 

would ask that you contact us to arrange return of your wristband and a refund will be given. Following this 

any new tickets will be offered for anyone who may wish to attend.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Jayne Carruthers 

Secretary to the PTA 

Kirbridepta@gmail.com 
 

 

Communicating with the PTA: 

To make a payment to the PTA: We have a Paypal account to allow cashless payments for 

events/fundraising/donations. I have attached a how to make a payment via paypal guide at the bottom of the 

newsletter for anyone unsure of the process. The school are also happy to accept cash payments should that 

be your preferred method.  

This works via our new email address: Kirbridepta@gmail.com 
  

To send a payment with PayPal: 

1. Click Send and Request at the top of the page. 
2. Select the type of payment. 
3. Enter your recipient’s email address and the amount. 
4. Choose the payment type and click Continue. 
5. Review the details. You can change your funding source by clicking Change under “Payment method”. 
6. Click Continue. 
7. Review your payment and click Send Money                                                                        
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